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2025 Business Survey 

Derbyshire Dales District Council’s Regeneration & Economic Development 
Team is keen to understand more about businesses in the Derbyshire Dales 
district; your growth plans, barriers to change and challenges being faced, for 
example finding the right premises or attracting the right workforce. 

 Your feedback is valuable to us and will help shape future provision within the 
district. 

 We would therefore appreciate you completing our short survey, which is 
split into 5 sections and should take up to 10 minutes. 

 Please kindly complete by Friday 7th March 2025. 

 
 

www.investinderbyshiredales.org  

 

   

The District Council is committed to fulfilling its obligations under Data 
Protection legislation by keeping your personal data safe and secure.   Our 
policy and privacy notice can be viewed here. 
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